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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL ADVISING THAT 
MINISTER EDSON SANTOS, SPECIAL SECRETARY FOR THE PROMOTION OF RACIAL EQUALITY (SEPPIR), WILL NOT BE ABLE TO MAKE A STATEMENT AT THE PERMANENT COUNCIL MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 24, 2008

Permanent Mission of Brazil
to the
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HIGHLY URGENT
No. 434
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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS–Permanent Council Secretariat–and, with reference to Note 423 of September 15, 2008, has the honor to inform it that, for reasons of force majeure, Minister Edson Santos, Special Secretary for the Promotion of Racial Equality (SEPPIR), will not be able to visit Washington from September 23 to 27, 2008, as had been planned.

Accordingly, this Mission, while thanking the General Secretariat–Permanent Council Secretariat–for any arrangements it may have made, requests that it kindly disregard the request conveyed in the aforementioned Note that Minister Edson Santos be permitted to make a brief presentation to the Permanent Council on September 24 on the subject of the fight against racism and all forms of discrimination and intolerance.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., September 17, 2008
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